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MCK announces plans on  
removing pipe fragments 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Seskéha/August 2019)  The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that a special 
committee has been established to ensure the safe removal of pipe 
fragments containing encased asbestos in mostly undeveloped lots of 
SLS 106. 
 
The MCK would like to assure the community that the soil itself is not 
contaminated. However, the MCK is taking extra precautions to ensure 
the safe removal of the fragments by also removing the soil. The work will 
begin on Tuesday, August 6th. The soil and fragments will be transported 
to another location, away from any residential areas. At a later date, the 
fragments will be safely disposed of.  
 
Phase One will involve the removal of up to ten (10) lots where people 
plan to build or are building and includes the Six Plex. 
 
"We don’t have all the information yet, so we can’t put a timeline on how 
long this will take but we can take action on these lots immediately," said 
Ratsénhaienhs Frankie McComber, who is leading the committee. “This 
is top priority. We won’t stop until the affected soil is removed and 
replaced with clean soil.” 
 
Residents in the area will receive more information delivered to their door 
and a special meeting with residents will take place at the end of August. 
 
Please note that community members can send inquiries to 
AsbestosInfo@mck.ca. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Technical Contact 
Lloyd Phillips 
Director of Public Safety 
450-632-0635 
Lloyd.phillips@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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